Antoinette Pancaro

From:

Larry Chappell < Ichappell5@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, October 02, 2018 1:19 PM

To:

Antoinette Pancaro

Subject:

NSVFC BOT Meeting Cancellation

The north Stonington volunteer fire company board of trustees meeting scheduled for October 8 is canceled and a special meeting is rescheduled for October 10 at 6 PM at the emergency services building. Agenda for the meeting will be forthcoming.

Larry Chappell

Chairman North Stonington volunteer fire company Board of Trustees

Sent from my iPhone

Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments hereto is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipients. If the reader/recipient of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail and all attachments hereto in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and destroy the original message received.

1